GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR
RAJ BHAVAN, PATNA-800022

Letter No. PU- 04/2016 - /GS(D, Dated-
From
Arshad Aziz
Joint Secretary
To,
All Vice Chancellors
Universities of Bihar
(Except BAU/RAU)
Sub: Request to ensure presence in the University Headquarters,
Sir,
I am directed to invite a reference to the subject noted above and to say it has come

to the notice of the Hon'ble Chancellor that a few Vice Chancellors have been going on
work away from the University Headquarters.

Therefore, the Hon'ble Chancelior after due consideration of the matter, has been
pleased to order to advise all Vice Chancellors to keep their visit to the minimum and not to
proceed without obtaining permission first.

Further necessary action may please be taken accordingly.

Yours faithfuily,
Sd/-

(Arshad Aziz)

Joint Secretary
Memo No. PU- 042016 - 292.8 /Gis(1), Dated- O G [0 ~LO)(,
Copy forwarded to thq_S,;ieﬁst-D, Computer Cell, Raj Bhavan, Patna for uploading on the

web site / Guard file for information.
B

Joint Secretary
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